St. Anthony – New Brighton Independent School District 282

Special Meeting - November 28, 2014

St. Anthony Village High School Media Center
3303 33rd Ave NE
St. Anthony, MN 55418

MINUTES

<u>Members Present</u>: Leah Slye; Mike Volna; Barry Kinsey; Andrea Scamehorn; Don Siggelkow; and Laura Oksnevad

Staff Present: Superintendent Robert Laney; and Director of Business Services Bill Menozzi

The Special School Board Meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Board Chair, Leah Slye, in the St. Anthony Village High School Media Center.

DISCUSSION

Director of Business Services Bill Menozzi presented an update on the 2014 Pay 2015 levy. Due to increased student counts, open enrollment decreases, and the passage of referendum questions the 2014 Pay 2015 levy is significantly higher than the 2013 Pay 2014 levy. As such, the board discussed the possibility of certifying less than the max levy in the areas of OPEB and capital projects for 2014 Pay 2015. The 2014 Pay 2015 levy will be certified at the board meeting on Tuesday, December 2.

<u>Adjourn</u>

The Regular Meeting of November 28, 2014 was adjourned at 10:50 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Kim Lannier

ATTEST:

Don Siggelkow, School Board Clerk